KINDERGARTEN NEWSLETTER
MRS. FRIAR     11-26-18
Dear Parents,
WORD OF THE WEEK – gratitude
SIGHT WORD OF THE WEEK – for
SPELLING WORDS – ball, call, fall
THINGS TO REMEMBER – 
Parent Night is Thursday, November 29th.  We will need a couple of parents to help cook on Wednesday, November 28th. 
I am putting together reading and math stations in our classroom.  I will need volunteers to print and copy materials to get these stations up and running. 
I did get a cassette player for the classroom. Does anyone have technology experience to help me set the player up so that 2 children can listen at one time? I do not have anything other than the cassette player.
Please check the purple folder daily.
You can look on Skyward to check grades. 
Please continue to check sign up genius for volunteer opportunities.  We are in a great demand for parent volunteers during our art class (Fridays 11-12). I also changed our reading volunteer time to 8-9 A.M.



[bookmark: _GoBack]NEXT WEEK:  We will focus on what we can create with shapes.  Please continue reviewing letters and sounds.  In math we will discuss how to use objects to add.  Please continue to help your child count 1-20 and recognize the numbers.  We are also working on counting by 10’s to 100.  Review calendar terms regularly (day, date, month, year).
Have a wonderful weekend.  
Please sign to show that you have read this newsletter.  Remember you will also receive this newsletter electronically.
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